
 

FS2 News letter 
 

Our first venture into Space has been a huge success for the Sea Goats, to 
the extent that they now want to be known as the, Space Sea Goats!  They 
have had an, “awesome” time investigating the solar system and the eight 
planets. They have been researching facts about space for our class 
information book and have been learning about the difference between fiction, 

make believe, and true facts. The Sea Goats have been planning their own space station role-play 
and have begun making their very own Solar System starting with the sun. In maths we are focusing 
on naming the main 3D shapes (sphere, cube, cuboid, cone, cylinder and prism) and the differences 
between 2D and 3D shapes. The Sea Goats are now moving onto Phase 3 phonics and have been 
practising the phonemes j, v, w.  Have a fantastic long weekend.  
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders  

School will be closed on Monday 12th November. The Sea Goats would like to make papier-
mâché planets and rockets. Please could we request any old magazines, newspapers and any 

junk modelling material. Thank You 😊   
 
 
 
SNACK  
 

Monday – Hummus, cucumber, peppers /oranges  
 
Tuesday –Biscuits / bananas  
 
Wednesday – Boiled eggs, ham / melon  
 
Thursday – rice cakes, cheese / apples 
 
Friday –   yoghurts / apples   


